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Brass Band League Meeting

Saturday 7th December 2019
Laganvale Bandroom, Stranmillis
Chairperson
Allan Davison 
Attendees
Amber MacLennan (CWA), Chris Smith (Templemore), Nigel Brodison (Ballyduff), Graham Garrett (Laganvale), David Leonard (Dungannon), Jeanette Morton (Dungannon), Allan Davison (Third Carrickfergus), Stephen Kennedy (Unattached), Bill Clements (VP/1st Larne Old Boys), Bill Caughey (President), Paul Kirk (Downshire), Victoria McAuley (Wellington)
Apologies

Morris Cameron (Third Carrickfergus), Alan Hunter (VP/1st Old Boys), Jonathan Sharpe (1st Old Boys), Catherine Dodsworth (Wellington), Richard Whiteside (Poyntzpass), David Johnston (Laganvale), Chris McGookin (CWA)

Allan Davison welcomed everyone to the meeting.
Minutes of Previous Meeting
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted with 1 minor amendment by those who were present. 
Correspondence
Paul Kirk advised no correspondence. 
Treasurer’s Report

Stephen Kennedy reported that the balance bank account balance was £4051.41. He advised that affiliation fees have been received from 11 bands so far. 
Allan Davison suggested that the BBL should consider shopping around for contest insurance as we have been with the same provider for a number of years.

Allan also suggested that BBL contribution to the EYBB participants could be reviewed as costs may not be being covered for European contests which are further away. Amber MacLennan proposed that the BBL increase contribution where deemed appropriate by the Executive on a case by case basis and this was agreed.

Festival of Brass
Allan Davison noted that trophies need to be purchased for the 2020 Festival of Brass contest. 
BBL Austerity

A discussion ensued as to whether BBL austerity measures should continue, particularly with regards to prize funds at contests. Various views were aired including that bands didn’t enter contests for the prize money and that member bands should be contacted for their views. It was agreed by majority that limited prize funds should remain in place for another year.
Solos & Ensembles 2020

Entry packs are with bands. Closing date is 18th January 2020. 

Brass in Concert 2020

The matter of who should compere at the upcoming Fivemiletown contest was briefly discussed. 
It was agreed to continue in the same fashion as the 2019 event with the BBL supplying a compere (Ken McFarland) but leaving it up to bands to decide whether to compere their own performance. 

Spring Festival 2020

Allan Davison will meet with Bob Quick in the new year to walkthrough preparations for the event.
Any Other Business

There being no further business, Allan Davison brought the meeting to a close. 

Next council meeting to take place on Saturday 4th January at 3pm in Laganvale Bandroom

Upcoming Contest Dates

Saturday 15th February

BBL Solos & Ensembles Competition

Friday/Saturday 6th/7th March 2020

Brass in Concert

Saturday 25th April 2020

BBL Spring Festival
Saturday 28th November 2020

Festival of Brass
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